
 
 

 
Dear Quartz families,  

 

This term, our topic is Britain’s Settlement by Anglo Saxons and Scots in which we will explore the 

history and culture of Britain around 400-700 CE. To support our learning, on Tuesday 12th 

March 2024, Quartz class will be visiting the M Shed Museum in Bristol.  

Whilst there, we will:  

• Find out about the Saxon origins of Bristol.  

• Handle replica artefacts including at a mock Saxon market.  

• Examine how different sources of evidence helps us construct the past.  

• Learn about different roles in Saxon society.  

• Learn appropriate terminology.  

 

We will travel to Bristol by coach and will leave school promptly at 9.10am. We will return to 

school ready for normal pick up time.  

There is a charge of £17 per child which will pay for the museum workshop and the cost of the 

coach. Our preferred method of payment is by ParentPay where you can make payment and give 

permission. If you would rather pay by cash or cheque (payable to Stroud Valley School) then 

please return the slip below and payment to the school office.  

Please could you provide a packed lunch and drink for your child. If you’re eligible for free school 

meals and would like to order a school packed lunch, please fill out the form below. Children must 

wear school uniform for the trip. We will be indoors for most of the day however there will be a 

short walk from the coach to the museum so please provide a weather-proof coat. Please don’t send 

your child with spending money as we won’t be going to the gift shop or café.  

 

With many thanks,  

Mrs Jowers and Mrs Barrett  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

M Shed MUSEUM  

 I give my permission for my child to attend the Quartz class trip to M Shed on Tuesday 

12th March. 

 I have paid £17.00 on ParentPay 

 I enclose £17.00 cash in an envelope 

 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………………………………. Class………………………………………  

 

Signed………………………………………………………… (Parent / Guardian) 

  

(PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 4TH MARCH) 


